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Dear neighbours, 

We are notifying nearby residents of upcoming roof replacement and construction works 
taking place in Building B at Terrigal High School. This building is located at the rear of the 
school on the eastern side closest to Maralinga Road and Tilanbi Close.  

This work will include replacing the Building B roof, and the remediation and removal of lead 
material within the roof cavity. 

A helicopter will be used to place construction materials onto the roof of Building B on Friday 
20 December 2024 from 7.30am.  

Following this, further construction may take place from the end of the school day on Friday 
20 December 2024 up to the first day of Term 1, Friday 31 January 2025. 

 

Hours of work 

Scheduled works will take place on weekdays 7am to 6pm and Saturdays 8am to 1pm.  

There will be some construction noise from the contractors working onsite during these times.  

All work will be done in accordance with work, health and safety laws. All work will be 
completed by licensed contractors and monitored by an independent hygienist.     

The building will be inspected by an independent hygienist and clearance will be issued 
before the building is reopened. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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